
 

 

 

  

 

The Institute of Health Biosciences, the Institute for Enzyme Research and 

the Institute for Genome Research host the International Exchange Party for 

all foreign students on Kuramoto Campus. 

Date & Time: December 21st, Friday 

      6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Venue: WELCA (11th floor, West Ward of Hospital) 

Free !!! 

Please register your name, accompanying persons’ names, your 

department’s name, Professor’s full name, nationality, e-mail 

address and telephone number beforehand at: 

murasawa.fumie@tokushima-u.ac.jp  

by December 5, Wednesday. 

☛ Open for Registration: Presentations!!  

Why don’t you introduce your country to us at the party taking 

this opportunity? Your name and the title of your presentation 

should be registered if you want to make a presentaiotn. 

Presentations are to last 5 minutes each. 

 

 

Let’s Enjoy the Party!!! 
 

Let’s  Enjoy  the  Party ! 
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